
 
Marketing Committee:  
 

• Members consist of Linda Proctor, Paul Bistany & Sandra Zanet. 
o Tasks for Committee Members to brainstorm/complete: 

 
Committee has had a meeting recently to discuss the following topics and make decisions 
regarding them all: 

- Media Solicitation- Committee has decided to not work with the print media outlets 
that have approached us for the remainder of 2022 and will resurface the idea in the 
New Year. 

- Community Safety & Crime Prevention Program- In collaboration with the Town of 
Tecumseh and our local emergency services. Committee has decided to defer this event 
to the New Year. 

- Subsidization- Committee will visit the topic of subsidizing certain marketing and 
advertising opportunities for our Members once our budget has been made and 
approved for 2023. 
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